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SECURITY ADVISORY 
 

____________________________________________________________________ 
• Continuous Threat of possible attacks in Kabul city 

____________________________________________________________________ 
Details 

 

 This is in continuation of our earlier Security Advisories. We have been continuously 

receiving information of possible suicide attacks in Kabul. The fresh inputs are as under: 

 

• A vehicle borne suicide bomber is reportedly planning to target foreign nationals/ 

diplomats working in Kabul city by using a VBIED (Toyota Corolla No. 56131).  

 

• A suicide bomber in a white colour Toyota Corolla vehicle rigged as VBIED bearing No. 

43918 is on a lookout of high value target on the Massoud Square to Kabul international 

airport road, Kabul to carryout a suicide attack. Further, two more Vehicle Borne suicide 

bombers are planning to carryout attacks in and around Kabul city by using Toyota 

Saarcha white coloured vehicle Nos. 2-37665 and 2-666.  

 

• A group of 9 insurgents under the command of Sultab Mohammad, Qasem and 

Mohammad Allah are planning to attack the ANA CPs in Uzbin area of Surobi district, 

Kabul province. Another group of insurgents have reportedly been planning to carry out 

attacks against foreign engineers who are currently working in Naghloo Water Dam, in 

Surobi District. 

 

• A group of 40 insurgents have reportedly been deployed in the area to attack against 

ANSF checkpoints in Kabul province. Insurgents are also planning to launch attacks 

against Bagrami District Administration Centre and Pol-e-Charki prison in Kabul 

province. 

 

2. In view of continuing grave threat inputs, all Indian nationals in Kabul and other parts of 

Afghanistan are requested to remain extra vigilant during all the time and their movements in 

their respective areas. Constantly change your route/timings within the city so as not to form a 

fixed pattern of movement. Keeping a safe distance from International Military/ANA/ANP 

convoys is again reiterated, as they continue to be a target of militants. It is also emphasized 

that unnecessary movement in the city may please be curtailed.  
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